                                                 CALLE LAS MURTAS 1711

                                                   JARDIN NORTE

                                                       PUERTO MONTT

                                                           CHILE

                                                                SOUTH AMERICA           MOBILE   PHONE 56094816289

   DEAR FRIENDS,
                                 GREETINGS IN THE NAME OF JESUS, HAVE A LOVING AND PEACEFULL  CHRISTMAS IF I DON´T GET THE OPORTUNITY TO WRITE AGAIN BEFOREHAND THIS IS A QUICK NOTE ASKING FOR PRAYER IN THIS LAST STAGE OF MY MOVE TO PUERTO MONTT. THE NEGOTIATIONS FOR SELLING THIS SMALL HOLDING AND BUYING  A HOUSE IN PUERTO MONTT  HAVE FINALLY ENDED AFTER SIX MONTHS OF PAPER WORK, ETC. ETC PASTOR JOSE AS FOUND A LORRY TO TRANSFER MY FURNITURE AND BELONGINGS , FOR THURSDAY THE 20TH DECEMBER, JONATHAN MY SON SHOULD ARRIVE TOMORROW TO DRIVE ME AND A SPECIMEN OF MY PLANTS IN THE PICKUP TRUCK  TO PUERTO MONTT, ON THE SAME DAY.
        ON SATURDAY THE WOMENS GROUPS OF THE MAQUEHUE ZONE HAD AN END OF THE YEAR CELEBRATION, THERE WERE MORE THAN 60 PRESENT , WE HAD SAD GOOD BYES. THE SATURDAY BEFORE WE HAD A CELEBRATION OF ALL THE CHURCHES IN THE REGION . I WAS PRIVELEGED TO MEET BISHOP HENRY SCRIVEN  WHO WAS VISTING CHILE. AND BISHOP TITO ZAVALA , LAYED HIS HANDS ON ME FOR MY NEW MINISTRY IN PUERTO MONTT, WHERE I HOPE TO OPEN MY HOUSE , AS A HOUSE CHURCH , PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS PROJECT. ON THURSDAY I HOPE TO POP IN TO THE LAST EVENT OF THE YEAR IN WOMEN IN ACTION GROUP HERE IN MAQUEHUE.
     EMMANUEL_ GOD WITH US 

                 WITH MANY BLESSINGS    JANET 
